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Georgia Power Company

ATTN: Mr. J. T. Beckham, Jr.
Vice President and General Manager
Nuclear Generation

Post Office Box 4545

Atlanta, Georgia 30302

Gentleiren:

Enclosed is your Check No. 913525, dated July 11, 1984, in the amount of $4,000
which accompanied your application dated July 12, 1984 (NED-84-75), for Technical
Specifications to provide an additional restriction on the Hatch Nuclear Plant
Unit 2 operation during the LCO with one recirculation loop out of service. It

is our understanding that this change is necessary before operation in the Extend-

ed Load Line Limit Aralysis (ELLLA) Region requested February 6, 1984, can be per-
mitted.

Since your application was filed after the June 20, 1984 effective date of the re-
vised 10 CFR 170 (copies enclosed) on fees, it is subject to the provisions of the
revised rule. This rule requires that licensees remit an application fee of $150
with each application for license amendment, relief, exemption and other requests.
Subsequently, the NRC will bill the licensee at six-month intervals for the review
of the application until the review is completed. The fees for license amendme:nts
and other approvals are based on the full cost (professional staff hours and con-
tractual services) expended for the review. However, the maximum which can be
charged for an ~ppiication 1s the amount in the rule in effect at the time the
amendment or other apprc-al action is issued. This amount is currently $164,600
(10 CFR 170.21.A). Credit for the $150 application fee will be given at the time
the first bill is sent to your Company. Any applications filed by your Company
before June 20, 1984, will continue to be processed in accordance with the fee
provisions of 10 CFR 170.22 of the March 23, 1978 regulation.

It is requested that your Company remit the required application fee of $150 for
your July 12 application. For your information, a brief discussion of fees for
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Georgia Power Company -2~ JUL 23 1984
applications for license amendments and other requests filed on or after June 20,
1984, is contained in Enclosure 3 to this letter. If there are questions regarding
fees, please contact us on 301-492-7225.
Sincerely,
Criginal Signed bgu
neba M. Digem . v
Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coovrdinator
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
Enclosures:
1. Check No. 913525
2. Revised Part 170 with 5/24/84 Notice (3 copies)
3. Fee Assessment Information
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